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Dear Incoming Ninth Grade Student and Parent/Guardian, 

 

Welcome to Fairfield Warde High School class of 2019!  We look forward to working with you 

on a smooth transition to high school and a successful and exciting ninth grade year. In this letter 

you will find some important dates you will want to remember. 

  

Student schedules will be available on Infinite Campus on Wednesday, August 26
th

. If you have 

a question or concern about your schedule, please contact your School Counselor, they are 

available starting August 24
th

.  

 

Individual tours will be offered to all incoming 9
th

 graders in August.  At this time you will 

receive a copy of your schedule and a guided tour by a Warde Student Advisor who will show 

you the location of your classes.  The tour will last approximately thirty minutes; parents are 

welcome to join their student.  No appointments are necessary, staff and Student Advisors will 

be available during the dates and times below: 

 

      Tuesday, August 25
th

                   8:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

      Wednesday, August 26
th

              8:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

      Thursday, August 27th                8:30 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. 

 

We also want to remind you that Freshmen Orientation is Wednesday, September 2
nd

,
  
from 8:00 

a.m. to 12:30 p.m. You will attend an abbreviated schedule of classes and conclude with a 

student and faculty picnic lunch! Bus transportation is not provided for this day, students must 

find their own transportation to and from the orientation. 

 

Please check the FWHS website for information/dates regarding FHWS athletics. 

  

We look forward to meeting you and wish you well as you start your high school career.  If you 

have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (203) 255-8388. 

 

Sincerely, 

Caryn F. Campbell 

Caryn F. Campbell 

Director of Pupil Services and Counseling 


